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I live in the local area of , since 2007, have seen many changes and been through the 
2019/2020 devastating  fires and floods which  spread through our region. Yes our population is 
increasing rapidly, with new housing estates and over 55’s villages being built .Our beautiful 
bushland is slowly disappearing to make way for new houses being built by greedy developers.  

We need to keep our national parks and native bushland areas logging free to keep the natural 
balance of our fragile eco system. To keep our natural wildlife habitats and food sources before it is 
too late and all our native animals become endangered as our koalas have. How sad would a world 
be when you can’t see a koala or wombat in the wild?? We have to save our native bushland for the 
next generation and the next generations to come.     




